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STUDY TITLE: School Librarians Employing Social Media for Professional Learning: A Comparative Analysis of Platform and User Factors.
You are being asked to voluntarily participate in a research study. We are conducting this study to describe how school librarians use social media for professional learning.  Whether you engage in social media-based learning or not, your response is valuable.  If you choose to participate, you will be asked to complete an online questionnaire about your social media use, including platforms, role, and perceptions.  This survey will take 15-30 minutes to complete.
We will not record your name or any information that shows your identity.  You will not be signing this form.
If you have any questions, please contact Vanessa Dennen, vdennen@fsu.edu, 850-644-8783.
If you have any questions or concerns about your rights as a research participant, or questions or concerns regarding the study and would like to talk to someone other than the researcher(s), you are encouraged to contact the FSU Office for Human Subjects Protection (OHSP) at (850) 644-7900, by email at humansubjects@fsu.edu, or by mail at 2010 Levy Avenue, Research Foundation Building B, Suite 276, Tallahassee, FL 32306-2742.
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